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echinococcosis remains an important cause of morbidity and mortality in certain areas of the
world tropical and non tropical particularly in rural settings this book includes different
topics with regard to the epidemiology biology clinical manifestations treatment and
prevention of the wide spectrum of diseases caused by the different species of echinococcus
involved in human and animal infection with an aim to update the most significant research in
many of them as well as to offer a multinational perspective on different aspects the book has
been organized into three major sections i epidemiology ii biological and clinical aspects and
iii treatment and prevention section i includes topics covering epidemiological studies in
colombia chile mexico and tunisia including molecular biology approaches to the study of
parasite species section ii includes topics covering the biology of some echinococcus species
affecting mainly animals as also the human clinical manifestations in the central nervous
system cns genitourinary tract and other organic typical and atypical locations as well as
radiological manifestations of pulmonary disease section iii includes topics on the usefulness
of immunotherapy for antihelmintic treatment and intervention strategies current topics in
membranes and transport this annual series presents fundamental research on the theory and
practice of management volume 7 contains articles presented at the 2001 meeting of the
international conferences on advances in management icam held in athens greece icam s goal is
to be truly comparative in terms of the broad scope of management perspectives in the broad
ranging locations of its research as well as its application and in its comparisons of
findings methodologies and operational definitions this volume exemplifies icam s objectives
part 1 organization theory learning and effectiveness revisits the management theory jungle
reports on the development organizational learning capabilities in europe encourages
organizational learning through cultural diversity and reviews the role of corporate parent
part 2 behavior and attitudes in organizations considers the relationships of religion to
organizational citizenship and whistle blowing behaviors identifies antecedents of misbehavior
among nurses and social welfare workers and uses process framework as a method to depict
encroaching processes and change in organizations part 3 international and cross cultural
management looks at various issues of management abroad topics include the dimensions and
levels of power bases and their relationships to subordinates compliance and satisfaction in
the u s and south korea the relationship between empowerment and quality of work life in
mexico and case studies of organizational intellectual capital in china part 4 management in
the public sector turns attention to efforts to recognize and build on differences in public
administration part 5 managing human resources addresses the nature of researcher values in
human resource management and considers recent publications in mainstream human resources in
order to isolate the patterns of research part 6 role of research in management discusses the
need for processual thinking it presents a list of factors contrasting two views of management
the classical view and the process view of management this volume will be of particular
interest to corporate executives economists and labor studies specialists m afzalur rahim is
founding editor of the international journal of organizational analysis and international
journal of conflict management and is professor of management at western kentucky university
robert t golembiewski is distinguished research professor at the university of georgia and has
authored or edited over seventy five books kenneth d mackenzie is the edmund p learned
distinguished professor and president of mackenzie and company he has published numerous
articles in scholarly journals and several books this volume brings together 15 peer reviewed
papers which discuss numerous current topics in language and literature it synthesizes various
contemporary practical topics in post secondary education written by active researchers and
practitioners in their respective areas by using research methods such as mixed methods case
studies discourse analysis grounded theory and the repertory grid the contributors offer
insights into the ways in which higher education continuously changes and evolves to face
constant challenges resulting from new instructional practices taking this into consideration
this book will help educators researchers and students to keep up with these changes and to
stay aware of contemporary issues relating to post secondary education this book deals with a
very common condition anemia which might interest not only the physicians but also other
healthcare professionals and researchers dealing with anemic patients the objective of this
book was to collect and compile up to date information from reputable researchers of different
countries of the world to disseminate the latest information about the common types of anemia
in some specific physiological and pathological conditions including pathophysiology and the
use of algorithms as a tool to minimize the laboratory tests and accurate diagnosis of the
underlying cause in total there are 13 chapters in this book where the authors shared their
research findings and real life experiences in managing their patients with anemia current
topics in bioenergetics volume 5 provides information pertinent to the molecular properties of
purified enzymes and defined reactions this book presents the development in the research on
oxidative phosphorylation organized into nine chapters this volume begins with an overview of
the contributions to the knowledge of membrane structure based on x ray diffraction analysis
this text then examines the reactions of chlorophyll in model systems and the luminescence
linked with light absorptions which relate to the early events in photosynthesis other
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chapters relate spectroscopic and epr measurements to redox changes linked with energy
coupling in the mitochondrial electron carriers this book discusses as well the role of
soluble proteins in the energy transfer process of oxidative phosphorylation the final chapter
deals with the chemical and structural properties of the photoreceptors in the visual process
this book is a valuable resource for biophysicists physiologists biologists biochemists
physical chemists and research workers current topics in bioenergetics volume 13 presents the
biophysical and biochemical approaches that are valuable in some systems and that may be
readily be applied to others this book discusses the function and structure relationship of
energy transducing membranes that has played an essential role in the progress and development
in the field of bioenergetics organized into six chapters this volume begins with an overview
of the bioenergetics processes that require a molecular description of the structure and
reaction mechanisms of the individual energy transducing catalysts this text then provides an
understanding to the methodology for initiation of an electron paramagnetic resonance epr
investigation in this field of research this book discusses as well the developments in spin
label epr techniques the final chapter deals with immunological techniques that are used for
studying the biochemistry and molecular biology of membrane proteins this book is a valuable
resource for physiologists biologists and biochemists this series provides a comprehensive
survey of the major topics in the field of developmental biology the volumes are valuable to
researchers in animal and plant development as well as to students and professionals who want
an introduction to cellular and molecular mechanisms of development this year marks a major
milestone for the series as it completes its thirtieth year of publication making it the
longest running forum for contemporary issues in developmental biology complement has long
been regarded as a pivotal effector arm of the innate immune response eliciting important
immunoregulatory functions in the context of inflammation and also serving as a vital link
between the innate and adaptive immune response in the post genomic era our knowledge of the
innate immune system is enriched by findings that point to novel functions that do not
strictly correlate with immunological defense and surveillance immune modulation or
inflammation several studies indicate that complement proteins exert functions that are either
more complex than previously thought or go well beyond the innate immune character of the
system the advent of high throughput platforms for genome and proteome wide profiling together
with the enormous amount of raw genetic information that has accumulated in the databases have
stirred new expectations in biomedical research they have led complementologists to revisit
established biological systems such as the complement system from a global and integrative
perspective complement research is now faced with the challenge of trying to integrate
isolated biochemical pathways into complex gene and protein regulatory circuits in this
respect scientists from around the world convened at the fourth aegean conferences workshop on
complement associated diseases animal models and therapeutics june 10 15 2007 to discuss
recent advances in this fast evolving field this volume represents a collection of topics on
the novel functions of complement patho physiology protein structures design of complement
inhibitors and complement assays discussed during the conference this book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 12th conference of the spanish association for artificial
intelligence caepia 2007 held in salamanca spain in november 2007 in conjunction with the 7th
workshop on artificial intelligence technology transfer ttia 2007 the 28 revised full papers
presented were carefully selected during two rounds of reviewing and improvement from 134
submissions the papers address all current issues of artificial intelligence ranging from
methodological and foundational aspects to advanced applications in various fields current
topics in bioenergetics volume i presents the molecular basis of biological energy
transduction this book focuses on photosynthetic reactions organized into seven chapters this
volume begins with an overview of the second photosystem that evolves oxygen from water this
text then presents a brief historical background of fluorescence in relation to the
development of the two pigment system concept of photosynthesis and indicates the significance
of fluorescence measurements in the study of photosynthesis other chapters consider
mitochondrial ion transport its relation to active transport in cells and its possible effects
on muscle contraction this book discusses as well the concept of uncoupling in oxidative
phosphorylation the reader is also introduced to the biochemical basis of luminescence which
has been investigated in several organisms the final chapter deals with the study of
mitochondrial cations and of the cation transport this book is a valuable resource for
biochemists molecular biologists scientists and research workers current topics in cellular
regulation volume 19 analyzes the advances in the general area of cellular regulation this
book discusses the evidence indicating that synthesis of the histidine enzymes is regulated
and drugs affecting ribonucleotide reductase the analogy principle in comparative biochemistry
of allosteric regulation of metabolism steady state model of glucose metabolism in adipose
tissue and sensitivity of enzyme activity to changing ion concentrations are also elaborated
this publication likewise covers the camp dependent protein kinases of nervous tissue and
amino acid sequences of igf i and ii this volume is a good reference for biologists and
researchers conducting work on the basic mechanisms involved in the regulation of diverse
cellular activities this informative publication brings together knowledge of various aspects
of cellular regulation current topics in cellular regulation reviews the progress being made
in those specialized areas of study that have undergone substantial development it also
publishes provocative new theories and concepts and serves as a forum for the discussion of
general principles researchers in cellular regulation as well as biochemists molecular and
cell biologists microbiologists and biophysicists will find current topics in cellular
regulation a useful source of up to date information this volume covers topics including
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cellular thiols and redox regulated signal transduction integration of antagonistic signals in
the regulation of nitrogen assimilation in e coli regulation of nuclear import and export and
of glutathione synthesis superoxide dismutase oxidative stress and cell metabolism and thiol
based antioxidants this book covers a wide spectrum of areas related to basic bone research
while bone remodeling bone development and osteoclast biology constitute the main contents
topics important to the understanding of bone metabolism and treatment of bone related
diseases are also intensively reviewed three chapters are dedicated to the classic topic of
bone mechanics which include a brief overview of the mechanostat hypothesis a more detailed
review on mechanotransduction and bone adaptation and a chapter illustrating the basic
principles of bone mechanical testing new emerging fields such as skeletal stem cells bone
tissue engineering phytoestrogens applications and bone genetics study using mouse models are
also covered in detail the book closes with a special chapter dedicated to state of the art
advances in bone biology research this book constitutes the thoroughly refered post
proceedings of the 11th conference of the spanish association for artificial intelligence
caepia 2005 held in santiago de compostela spain in november 2005 the 48 revised full papers
presented together with an invited paper were carefully selected the papers span the entire
spectrum of artificial intelligence from foundational and theoretical issues to advanced
applications in various fields current topics in cellular regulation volume 32 is a collection
of papers that discusses the role of gtp binding proteins in signal transduction the
activation of cholera toxin by adp ribosylation factors and the signal transduction by the
colony stimulating factor 1 receptor other papers explain the secretory granule the mechanism
of stimulus secretion coupling calcium pumps in the plasma and intracellular membranes as well
as the protein phosphorylation in translational control one paper proposes a linkage between
the multimeric structures and cytoskeletal elements to bridge the signal transducing systems
and the cytoskeletal network another paper describes the signaling mechanisms utilized by csf
1r the similarities and differences when compared to other receptor tyrosine kinases rtks the
paper explains in detail the mechanism of ligand induced kinase activation and also the
possible biological role of certain intracellular substrates another paper examines the role
played by protein phosphorylation in the control of translation or when possible any
additional regulatory mechanisms operating in other eukaryotic species biochemists micro
biologists bio physicists cellular researchers and researchers involved in the study of
cellular biology will find the collection very useful an important review on transplantation
for the general surgeon topics include kidney transplant left lobe liver transplants advances
in lung transplantation stem cell and cellular transplants pancreatectomy management of organ
failure transplant immune suppression antibody mediated rejection cardiac assist devices organ
perfusion and preservation weight reduction therapy organ allocation and distribution and more
this volume brings together a selection of papers presented at the 2017 european establishment
statistics workshop which have been revised and expanded here several contributions will serve
to deepen the reader s understanding of the unit problem in business statistics while further
chapters showcase recent advances in business survey methodology and practice in areas such as
linking and data integration sampling and estimation data collection from businesses
measurement and mitigation of response burden in business surveys among others written by
leading experts in business statistics the volume offers detailed and up to date findings to
survey methodologists and practitioners working with business statistics it will also be
useful for readers in official statistics academia and the private sector the severe acute
respiratory syndrome coronavirus 2 sars cov 2 has probably been the most important disease to
emerge in the 21st century this viral zoonotic disease has been a significant cause of
morbidity and mortality worldwide but with a higher impact in low and middle income countries
of africa asia and latin america up to december 4 2022 more than 645 195 564 cases had been
reported globally with 6 640 845 deaths and more than 13 054 668 703 doses of a vaccine had
been given research has been of the utmost importance in the covid 19 crisis a great deal of
knowledge was gathered between december 2019 and december 2022 appropriate evidence based
management and the development of safe and effective vaccines have been key to controlling the
virus this book presents a selection of the last two years learning from research and clinical
practice concerning sars cov 2 covid 19 this volume is dedicated to the memory of the late
professor werner braun one of the most devoted and active members of the editorial board of
the current topics in microbiology and immunology who passed away after suffering a heart
attack in november 1972 dr werner braun was born in berlin germany on november 16 1914 during
his highschool days in berlin he did research work on problems of genetics as a young guest in
the kaiser wilhelm institut fur biologie in the department of prof r goldschmidt i remember
his colourful description of his discussions during this period while still a teen ager with
otto war burg he studied biology and medicine at the university of g6ttingen and received a ph
d degree in biology in 1936 in the same year he left nazi germany and came to the united
states first as a guest investigator in genetics at the university of michigan at ann arbor
and then in berkeley where he carried out his work in the depart ments of zoology and of
veterinary science until 1948 he was engaged during this period in the study of problems
concerned with physiological genetics bacterial variation immunology and biochemistry this
volume provides an updated understanding of the progress and current problems in the interplay
between fundamental physics astrophysics and cosmology in the last years the cross section
between these fields has been increasing both at the theoretical and experimental levels
particle physics experiments astronomical observations space satellite data such interplay has
fruitfully influenced research activity setting up astrofundamental physics topics covered in
this volume are early universe large scale structure of the universe dark matter problem
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cosmic microwave background radiation gravitational wave astronomy and neutrino astrophysics
the inter relation between these topics is important and a source of problems at the frontiers
of present knowledge and experimental limits latest available data are constraining theory and
models in these topics the book reviews achievements confronts theory and models with
observations and provides information on the latest developments and discussions on future
prospects it also includes a section on stellar spectroscopy and spectrophotometry which
covers daniel chalonge s work as well as present progress and future prospects in these fields
together with other volumes in this series volume 55 presents thoughtful and forward looking
articles on developmental biology and developmental medicine the exceptional reviews in this
volume of current topics in developmental biology will be valuable to both clinical and
fundamental researchers as well as students and other professionals who want an introduction
to current topics in cellular and molecular approaches to developmental biology and clinical
problems of aberrant development series editor gerald schatten is one of the leading minds in
reproductive and developmental science presents major issues and astonishing discoveries at
the forefront of modern developmental biology and developmental medicine the longest running
forum for contemporary issues in developmental biology with over 30 years of coverage together
with other volumes in this series volume 56 of current topics in developmental biology
presents thoughtful and forward looking articles on developmental biology and developmental
medicine reviews include selfishness in moderation evolutionary success of the yeast plasmid
nongenomic actions of androgen in sertoli cells regulation of chromatin structure and gene
activity by poly adp ribose polymerases centromeres and kinetochores who needs em the role of
non centromeric chromatin in spindle assembly modeling cardiogenesis the challenges and
promises of 3d reconstruction plasmid and chromosome traffic control how para and parb drive
partition the exceptional reviews in this volume of current topics in developmental biology
will be valuable to both clinical and fundamental researchers as well as students and other
professionals who want an introduction to current topics in cellular and molecular approaches
to developmental biology and clinical problems of aberrant development series editor gerald
schatten is one of the leading minds in reproductive and developmental science presents major
issues and astonishing discoveries at the forefront of modern developmental biology and
developmental medicine the longest running forum for contemporary issues in developmental
biology with over 30 years of coverage the inaugural volume in the current topics in
nonclinical drug development series explores the critical issues and current topics in
nonclinical drug development this first volume covers individual topics and strategies in drug
development from compound characterization to drug registration written by a variety of
experts in the field recent and rapid advances in technologies and associated changes in
regulatory guidance are discussed current topics in nonclinical drug development volume i will
aid toxicologists toxicologic pathologists consultants regulators study directors and
nonclinical scientists dealing with day to day issues in study design evaluation of findings
and presentation of data in addition the book will be a valuable reference for academicians
and graduate students pursuing research related to nonclinical drug development volume
thirteen in current topics in management is focused on global perspectives on strategy
behavior and performance originally presented at the 2008 icam international conference on
advances in management conference these contributions provide a substantial basis for such
thematic developments th e series continues to resist pressures for specialized research on
narrow topics within some temporary niche it transcends narrow disciplines and national
boundaries to provide management research with a universalistic fl avor there are thousands of
books and hundreds of academic and practitioner journals and magazines about the general
subject of management each has its own subculture and concerns the thirteenth volume of
current topics is devoted to expanding and integrating ideas research and experiences that
cuts across these specialties th e editor recognizes that it is important to respect the
natural interdependencies that constitute management but doing so requires the fi eld to rise
above narrow specialization and niche research for an outstanding vision of the frontiers of
management research and emerging topics such as the sub prime crisis and recession this volume
is an excellent place to begin among other topics the volume highlights the economic roots of
management the increase in visibility and perceived importance of accounting in the banking
sector and how accounting is signifi cant beyond its technical roles it provides new insights
into how management accounting practices along with other organizational systems play an
important role in questioning visualizing analyzing and measuring implemented strategies it
understands accounting s important infl uence on strategic decision making and its role in
legitimating action cumulatively these contributions integrate theory research and practice
while sharing ideas and insights from diff erent national cultural and research traditions
current topics in developmental biology provides a comprehensive survey of the major topics in
the field of developmental biology the volumes are valuable to researchers in animal and plant
development as well as to students and professionals who want an introduction to cellular and
molecular mechanisms of development the series has recently passed its 30 year mark making it
the longest running forum for contemporary issues in developmental biology this volume
contains nine important contributions from leading minds in developmental biology presents
major contemporary issues and astonishing discoveries at the forefront of modern developmental
biology stem cells cloning and regenerative medicine series editor gerald schatten is one of
the leading minds in reproductive and developmental science the longest running forum for
current issues in developmental biology with over 30 years of coverage this book contains a
compilation of papers presented at the ii international conference on environmental industrial
and applied microbiology biomicroworld2007 held in seville spain on 28 november 1 december
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2007 where over 550 researchers from about 60 countries attended and presented their cutting
edge research the main goals of this book are to 1 identify new approaches and research
opportunities in applied microbiology presenting works that link microbiology with research
areas usually related to other scientific and engineering disciplines and 2 communicate
current research priorities and progress in the field the contents of this book mirror this
focus microbiologists interested in environmental industrial and applied microbiology and in
general scientists whose research fields are related to applied microbiology can find an
overview of the current state of the art in the topic in addition to the more general topic
some chapters are devoted to specific branches of microbiology research such as bioremediation
biosurfactants microbial factories biotechnologically relevant enzymes and proteins microbial
physiology metabolism and gene expression and future bioindustries current topics in
management presents basic research on the theory and practice of management and administration
volume 12 contains eleven contributions divided into four sections the editor explains the
volume in chapter 1 while the other chapters were the survivors of competitive reviews of 124
submissions to the thirteenth annual international conference on advances in management held
at lisbon portugal part 1 managing evolution and transformation contains three chapters that
deal with organizational transformation through reengineering for improving business processes
an organizing framework for the emergence of new organizational forms and concepts and forms
of do it yourself in organizations which involve creative use of resources to deal with a
problem part 2 managing inappropriateness deals with some unusual situations managing global
imbalances that require cooperation and commitment from all countries and one of the most
important contemporary phenomena misrepresentation or radical distortion of reality part 3
issues in strategic management focuses on the relationships of board of directors attributes
conflict and shared mental models to board effectiveness controlling ceo compensation through
an independent board of directors and ecologically responsive behavior of corporate actors the
final part entrepreneurship and behavior in organizations concentrates with an opportunity
based approach to the theory and research in entrepreneurial discovery research a study of the
moderating effects of goal commitment task feedback and reward for competence on the
relationship between work overload and creativity and guidelines to managers for the diagnosis
of the spiritual health and intervention to enhance spirituality at work this volume will be
of interest to corporate libraries advanced students in management and administration
economists and labor studies specialists it is the official publication of the center for
advanced studies in management



Current Topics in Echinococcosis 2015-09-02

echinococcosis remains an important cause of morbidity and mortality in certain areas of the
world tropical and non tropical particularly in rural settings this book includes different
topics with regard to the epidemiology biology clinical manifestations treatment and
prevention of the wide spectrum of diseases caused by the different species of echinococcus
involved in human and animal infection with an aim to update the most significant research in
many of them as well as to offer a multinational perspective on different aspects the book has
been organized into three major sections i epidemiology ii biological and clinical aspects and
iii treatment and prevention section i includes topics covering epidemiological studies in
colombia chile mexico and tunisia including molecular biology approaches to the study of
parasite species section ii includes topics covering the biology of some echinococcus species
affecting mainly animals as also the human clinical manifestations in the central nervous
system cns genitourinary tract and other organic typical and atypical locations as well as
radiological manifestations of pulmonary disease section iii includes topics on the usefulness
of immunotherapy for antihelmintic treatment and intervention strategies

Current Topics in Membranes and Transport 1987-06-04

current topics in membranes and transport

Current Topics in Management 2002 2019-03-25

this annual series presents fundamental research on the theory and practice of management
volume 7 contains articles presented at the 2001 meeting of the international conferences on
advances in management icam held in athens greece icam s goal is to be truly comparative in
terms of the broad scope of management perspectives in the broad ranging locations of its
research as well as its application and in its comparisons of findings methodologies and
operational definitions this volume exemplifies icam s objectives part 1 organization theory
learning and effectiveness revisits the management theory jungle reports on the development
organizational learning capabilities in europe encourages organizational learning through
cultural diversity and reviews the role of corporate parent part 2 behavior and attitudes in
organizations considers the relationships of religion to organizational citizenship and
whistle blowing behaviors identifies antecedents of misbehavior among nurses and social
welfare workers and uses process framework as a method to depict encroaching processes and
change in organizations part 3 international and cross cultural management looks at various
issues of management abroad topics include the dimensions and levels of power bases and their
relationships to subordinates compliance and satisfaction in the u s and south korea the
relationship between empowerment and quality of work life in mexico and case studies of
organizational intellectual capital in china part 4 management in the public sector turns
attention to efforts to recognize and build on differences in public administration part 5
managing human resources addresses the nature of researcher values in human resource
management and considers recent publications in mainstream human resources in order to isolate
the patterns of research part 6 role of research in management discusses the need for
processual thinking it presents a list of factors contrasting two views of management the
classical view and the process view of management this volume will be of particular interest
to corporate executives economists and labor studies specialists m afzalur rahim is founding
editor of the international journal of organizational analysis and international journal of
conflict management and is professor of management at western kentucky university robert t
golembiewski is distinguished research professor at the university of georgia and has authored
or edited over seventy five books kenneth d mackenzie is the edmund p learned distinguished
professor and president of mackenzie and company he has published numerous articles in
scholarly journals and several books

Current Topics in Language and Literature 2018-02-07

this volume brings together 15 peer reviewed papers which discuss numerous current topics in
language and literature it synthesizes various contemporary practical topics in post secondary
education written by active researchers and practitioners in their respective areas by using
research methods such as mixed methods case studies discourse analysis grounded theory and the
repertory grid the contributors offer insights into the ways in which higher education
continuously changes and evolves to face constant challenges resulting from new instructional
practices taking this into consideration this book will help educators researchers and
students to keep up with these changes and to stay aware of contemporary issues relating to
post secondary education

Current Topics in Anemia 2014-06-28

this book deals with a very common condition anemia which might interest not only the
physicians but also other healthcare professionals and researchers dealing with anemic



patients the objective of this book was to collect and compile up to date information from
reputable researchers of different countries of the world to disseminate the latest
information about the common types of anemia in some specific physiological and pathological
conditions including pathophysiology and the use of algorithms as a tool to minimize the
laboratory tests and accurate diagnosis of the underlying cause in total there are 13 chapters
in this book where the authors shared their research findings and real life experiences in
managing their patients with anemia

Current Topics in Bioenergetics 2014-06-28

current topics in bioenergetics volume 5 provides information pertinent to the molecular
properties of purified enzymes and defined reactions this book presents the development in the
research on oxidative phosphorylation organized into nine chapters this volume begins with an
overview of the contributions to the knowledge of membrane structure based on x ray
diffraction analysis this text then examines the reactions of chlorophyll in model systems and
the luminescence linked with light absorptions which relate to the early events in
photosynthesis other chapters relate spectroscopic and epr measurements to redox changes
linked with energy coupling in the mitochondrial electron carriers this book discusses as well
the role of soluble proteins in the energy transfer process of oxidative phosphorylation the
final chapter deals with the chemical and structural properties of the photoreceptors in the
visual process this book is a valuable resource for biophysicists physiologists biologists
biochemists physical chemists and research workers

Current Topics in Bioenergetics 1996-03-14

current topics in bioenergetics volume 13 presents the biophysical and biochemical approaches
that are valuable in some systems and that may be readily be applied to others this book
discusses the function and structure relationship of energy transducing membranes that has
played an essential role in the progress and development in the field of bioenergetics
organized into six chapters this volume begins with an overview of the bioenergetics processes
that require a molecular description of the structure and reaction mechanisms of the
individual energy transducing catalysts this text then provides an understanding to the
methodology for initiation of an electron paramagnetic resonance epr investigation in this
field of research this book discusses as well the developments in spin label epr techniques
the final chapter deals with immunological techniques that are used for studying the
biochemistry and molecular biology of membrane proteins this book is a valuable resource for
physiologists biologists and biochemists

Current Topics in Developmental Biology 2012-02-04

this series provides a comprehensive survey of the major topics in the field of developmental
biology the volumes are valuable to researchers in animal and plant development as well as to
students and professionals who want an introduction to cellular and molecular mechanisms of
development this year marks a major milestone for the series as it completes its thirtieth
year of publication making it the longest running forum for contemporary issues in
developmental biology

Current Topics in Complement II 1910

complement has long been regarded as a pivotal effector arm of the innate immune response
eliciting important immunoregulatory functions in the context of inflammation and also serving
as a vital link between the innate and adaptive immune response in the post genomic era our
knowledge of the innate immune system is enriched by findings that point to novel functions
that do not strictly correlate with immunological defense and surveillance immune modulation
or inflammation several studies indicate that complement proteins exert functions that are
either more complex than previously thought or go well beyond the innate immune character of
the system the advent of high throughput platforms for genome and proteome wide profiling
together with the enormous amount of raw genetic information that has accumulated in the
databases have stirred new expectations in biomedical research they have led
complementologists to revisit established biological systems such as the complement system
from a global and integrative perspective complement research is now faced with the challenge
of trying to integrate isolated biochemical pathways into complex gene and protein regulatory
circuits in this respect scientists from around the world convened at the fourth aegean
conferences workshop on complement associated diseases animal models and therapeutics june 10
15 2007 to discuss recent advances in this fast evolving field this volume represents a
collection of topics on the novel functions of complement patho physiology protein structures
design of complement inhibitors and complement assays discussed during the conference



Current Topics in Pathology 2007-11-07

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12th conference of the spanish
association for artificial intelligence caepia 2007 held in salamanca spain in november 2007
in conjunction with the 7th workshop on artificial intelligence technology transfer ttia 2007
the 28 revised full papers presented were carefully selected during two rounds of reviewing
and improvement from 134 submissions the papers address all current issues of artificial
intelligence ranging from methodological and foundational aspects to advanced applications in
various fields

Current Topics in Artificial Intelligence 2014-11-25

current topics in bioenergetics volume i presents the molecular basis of biological energy
transduction this book focuses on photosynthetic reactions organized into seven chapters this
volume begins with an overview of the second photosystem that evolves oxygen from water this
text then presents a brief historical background of fluorescence in relation to the
development of the two pigment system concept of photosynthesis and indicates the significance
of fluorescence measurements in the study of photosynthesis other chapters consider
mitochondrial ion transport its relation to active transport in cells and its possible effects
on muscle contraction this book discusses as well the concept of uncoupling in oxidative
phosphorylation the reader is also introduced to the biochemical basis of luminescence which
has been investigated in several organisms the final chapter deals with the study of
mitochondrial cations and of the cation transport this book is a valuable resource for
biochemists molecular biologists scientists and research workers

Current Topics in Bioenergetics 2014-06-28

current topics in cellular regulation volume 19 analyzes the advances in the general area of
cellular regulation this book discusses the evidence indicating that synthesis of the
histidine enzymes is regulated and drugs affecting ribonucleotide reductase the analogy
principle in comparative biochemistry of allosteric regulation of metabolism steady state
model of glucose metabolism in adipose tissue and sensitivity of enzyme activity to changing
ion concentrations are also elaborated this publication likewise covers the camp dependent
protein kinases of nervous tissue and amino acid sequences of igf i and ii this volume is a
good reference for biologists and researchers conducting work on the basic mechanisms involved
in the regulation of diverse cellular activities

Current Topics in Cellular Regulation 2000-03-01

this informative publication brings together knowledge of various aspects of cellular
regulation current topics in cellular regulation reviews the progress being made in those
specialized areas of study that have undergone substantial development it also publishes
provocative new theories and concepts and serves as a forum for the discussion of general
principles researchers in cellular regulation as well as biochemists molecular and cell
biologists microbiologists and biophysicists will find current topics in cellular regulation a
useful source of up to date information this volume covers topics including cellular thiols
and redox regulated signal transduction integration of antagonistic signals in the regulation
of nitrogen assimilation in e coli regulation of nuclear import and export and of glutathione
synthesis superoxide dismutase oxidative stress and cell metabolism and thiol based
antioxidants

Current Topics in Cellular Regulation 2005-05-09

this book covers a wide spectrum of areas related to basic bone research while bone remodeling
bone development and osteoclast biology constitute the main contents topics important to the
understanding of bone metabolism and treatment of bone related diseases are also intensively
reviewed three chapters are dedicated to the classic topic of bone mechanics which include a
brief overview of the mechanostat hypothesis a more detailed review on mechanotransduction and
bone adaptation and a chapter illustrating the basic principles of bone mechanical testing new
emerging fields such as skeletal stem cells bone tissue engineering phytoestrogens
applications and bone genetics study using mouse models are also covered in detail the book
closes with a special chapter dedicated to state of the art advances in bone biology research

Current Topics In Bone Biology 2006-10-13

this book constitutes the thoroughly refered post proceedings of the 11th conference of the
spanish association for artificial intelligence caepia 2005 held in santiago de compostela
spain in november 2005 the 48 revised full papers presented together with an invited paper
were carefully selected the papers span the entire spectrum of artificial intelligence from
foundational and theoretical issues to advanced applications in various fields



Current Topics in Artificial Intelligence 2014-06-28

current topics in cellular regulation volume 32 is a collection of papers that discusses the
role of gtp binding proteins in signal transduction the activation of cholera toxin by adp
ribosylation factors and the signal transduction by the colony stimulating factor 1 receptor
other papers explain the secretory granule the mechanism of stimulus secretion coupling
calcium pumps in the plasma and intracellular membranes as well as the protein phosphorylation
in translational control one paper proposes a linkage between the multimeric structures and
cytoskeletal elements to bridge the signal transducing systems and the cytoskeletal network
another paper describes the signaling mechanisms utilized by csf 1r the similarities and
differences when compared to other receptor tyrosine kinases rtks the paper explains in detail
the mechanism of ligand induced kinase activation and also the possible biological role of
certain intracellular substrates another paper examines the role played by protein
phosphorylation in the control of translation or when possible any additional regulatory
mechanisms operating in other eukaryotic species biochemists micro biologists bio physicists
cellular researchers and researchers involved in the study of cellular biology will find the
collection very useful

Current Topics in Cellular Regulation 2012-12-06

an important review on transplantation for the general surgeon topics include kidney
transplant left lobe liver transplants advances in lung transplantation stem cell and cellular
transplants pancreatectomy management of organ failure transplant immune suppression antibody
mediated rejection cardiac assist devices organ perfusion and preservation weight reduction
therapy organ allocation and distribution and more

Current Topics in Microbiology and Immunology 2012-12-06

this volume brings together a selection of papers presented at the 2017 european establishment
statistics workshop which have been revised and expanded here several contributions will serve
to deepen the reader s understanding of the unit problem in business statistics while further
chapters showcase recent advances in business survey methodology and practice in areas such as
linking and data integration sampling and estimation data collection from businesses
measurement and mitigation of response burden in business surveys among others written by
leading experts in business statistics the volume offers detailed and up to date findings to
survey methodologists and practitioners working with business statistics it will also be
useful for readers in official statistics academia and the private sector

Current Topics in Pathology / Ergebnisse der Pathologie
2013-11-14

the severe acute respiratory syndrome coronavirus 2 sars cov 2 has probably been the most
important disease to emerge in the 21st century this viral zoonotic disease has been a
significant cause of morbidity and mortality worldwide but with a higher impact in low and
middle income countries of africa asia and latin america up to december 4 2022 more than 645
195 564 cases had been reported globally with 6 640 845 deaths and more than 13 054 668 703
doses of a vaccine had been given research has been of the utmost importance in the covid 19
crisis a great deal of knowledge was gathered between december 2019 and december 2022
appropriate evidence based management and the development of safe and effective vaccines have
been key to controlling the virus this book presents a selection of the last two years
learning from research and clinical practice concerning sars cov 2 covid 19

Current Topics in Transplantation, An Issue of Surgical
Clinics, 2018-11-07

this volume is dedicated to the memory of the late professor werner braun one of the most
devoted and active members of the editorial board of the current topics in microbiology and
immunology who passed away after suffering a heart attack in november 1972 dr werner braun was
born in berlin germany on november 16 1914 during his highschool days in berlin he did
research work on problems of genetics as a young guest in the kaiser wilhelm institut fur
biologie in the department of prof r goldschmidt i remember his colourful description of his
discussions during this period while still a teen ager with otto war burg he studied biology
and medicine at the university of g6ttingen and received a ph d degree in biology in 1936 in
the same year he left nazi germany and came to the united states first as a guest investigator
in genetics at the university of michigan at ann arbor and then in berkeley where he carried
out his work in the depart ments of zoology and of veterinary science until 1948 he was
engaged during this period in the study of problems concerned with physiological genetics
bacterial variation immunology and biochemistry



The Unit Problem and Other Current Topics in Business Survey
Methodology 2023-03-29

this volume provides an updated understanding of the progress and current problems in the
interplay between fundamental physics astrophysics and cosmology in the last years the cross
section between these fields has been increasing both at the theoretical and experimental
levels particle physics experiments astronomical observations space satellite data such
interplay has fruitfully influenced research activity setting up astrofundamental physics
topics covered in this volume are early universe large scale structure of the universe dark
matter problem cosmic microwave background radiation gravitational wave astronomy and neutrino
astrophysics the inter relation between these topics is important and a source of problems at
the frontiers of present knowledge and experimental limits latest available data are
constraining theory and models in these topics the book reviews achievements confronts theory
and models with observations and provides information on the latest developments and
discussions on future prospects it also includes a section on stellar spectroscopy and
spectrophotometry which covers daniel chalonge s work as well as present progress and future
prospects in these fields

Current Topics in SARS-CoV-2/COVID-19 2012-12-06

together with other volumes in this series volume 55 presents thoughtful and forward looking
articles on developmental biology and developmental medicine the exceptional reviews in this
volume of current topics in developmental biology will be valuable to both clinical and
fundamental researchers as well as students and other professionals who want an introduction
to current topics in cellular and molecular approaches to developmental biology and clinical
problems of aberrant development series editor gerald schatten is one of the leading minds in
reproductive and developmental science presents major issues and astonishing discoveries at
the forefront of modern developmental biology and developmental medicine the longest running
forum for contemporary issues in developmental biology with over 30 years of coverage

Current Topics in Microbiology and Immunology / Ergebnisse der
Mikrobiologie und Immunitätsforschung 1992-11-20

together with other volumes in this series volume 56 of current topics in developmental
biology presents thoughtful and forward looking articles on developmental biology and
developmental medicine reviews include selfishness in moderation evolutionary success of the
yeast plasmid nongenomic actions of androgen in sertoli cells regulation of chromatin
structure and gene activity by poly adp ribose polymerases centromeres and kinetochores who
needs em the role of non centromeric chromatin in spindle assembly modeling cardiogenesis the
challenges and promises of 3d reconstruction plasmid and chromosome traffic control how para
and parb drive partition the exceptional reviews in this volume of current topics in
developmental biology will be valuable to both clinical and fundamental researchers as well as
students and other professionals who want an introduction to current topics in cellular and
molecular approaches to developmental biology and clinical problems of aberrant development
series editor gerald schatten is one of the leading minds in reproductive and developmental
science presents major issues and astonishing discoveries at the forefront of modern
developmental biology and developmental medicine the longest running forum for contemporary
issues in developmental biology with over 30 years of coverage

Current Topics In Astrofundamental Physics - 1st Course In The
International School Of Astrophysics "D Chalonge" 2003-09-08

the inaugural volume in the current topics in nonclinical drug development series explores the
critical issues and current topics in nonclinical drug development this first volume covers
individual topics and strategies in drug development from compound characterization to drug
registration written by a variety of experts in the field recent and rapid advances in
technologies and associated changes in regulatory guidance are discussed current topics in
nonclinical drug development volume i will aid toxicologists toxicologic pathologists
consultants regulators study directors and nonclinical scientists dealing with day to day
issues in study design evaluation of findings and presentation of data in addition the book
will be a valuable reference for academicians and graduate students pursuing research related
to nonclinical drug development

Current Topics in Developmental Biology 1979

volume thirteen in current topics in management is focused on global perspectives on strategy
behavior and performance originally presented at the 2008 icam international conference on
advances in management conference these contributions provide a substantial basis for such
thematic developments th e series continues to resist pressures for specialized research on



narrow topics within some temporary niche it transcends narrow disciplines and national
boundaries to provide management research with a universalistic fl avor there are thousands of
books and hundreds of academic and practitioner journals and magazines about the general
subject of management each has its own subculture and concerns the thirteenth volume of
current topics is devoted to expanding and integrating ideas research and experiences that
cuts across these specialties th e editor recognizes that it is important to respect the
natural interdependencies that constitute management but doing so requires the fi eld to rise
above narrow specialization and niche research for an outstanding vision of the frontiers of
management research and emerging topics such as the sub prime crisis and recession this volume
is an excellent place to begin among other topics the volume highlights the economic roots of
management the increase in visibility and perceived importance of accounting in the banking
sector and how accounting is signifi cant beyond its technical roles it provides new insights
into how management accounting practices along with other organizational systems play an
important role in questioning visualizing analyzing and measuring implemented strategies it
understands accounting s important infl uence on strategic decision making and its role in
legitimating action cumulatively these contributions integrate theory research and practice
while sharing ideas and insights from diff erent national cultural and research traditions

Current Topics in Radiation Research 2003-11-07

current topics in developmental biology provides a comprehensive survey of the major topics in
the field of developmental biology the volumes are valuable to researchers in animal and plant
development as well as to students and professionals who want an introduction to cellular and
molecular mechanisms of development the series has recently passed its 30 year mark making it
the longest running forum for contemporary issues in developmental biology this volume
contains nine important contributions from leading minds in developmental biology presents
major contemporary issues and astonishing discoveries at the forefront of modern developmental
biology stem cells cloning and regenerative medicine series editor gerald schatten is one of
the leading minds in reproductive and developmental science the longest running forum for
current issues in developmental biology with over 30 years of coverage

Current Topics in Developmental Biology 2007

this book contains a compilation of papers presented at the ii international conference on
environmental industrial and applied microbiology biomicroworld2007 held in seville spain on
28 november 1 december 2007 where over 550 researchers from about 60 countries attended and
presented their cutting edge research the main goals of this book are to 1 identify new
approaches and research opportunities in applied microbiology presenting works that link
microbiology with research areas usually related to other scientific and engineering
disciplines and 2 communicate current research priorities and progress in the field the
contents of this book mirror this focus microbiologists interested in environmental industrial
and applied microbiology and in general scientists whose research fields are related to
applied microbiology can find an overview of the current state of the art in the topic in
addition to the more general topic some chapters are devoted to specific branches of
microbiology research such as bioremediation biosurfactants microbial factories
biotechnologically relevant enzymes and proteins microbial physiology metabolism and gene
expression and future bioindustries

Current Topics in Management 2021

current topics in management presents basic research on the theory and practice of management
and administration volume 12 contains eleven contributions divided into four sections the
editor explains the volume in chapter 1 while the other chapters were the survivors of
competitive reviews of 124 submissions to the thirteenth annual international conference on
advances in management held at lisbon portugal part 1 managing evolution and transformation
contains three chapters that deal with organizational transformation through reengineering for
improving business processes an organizing framework for the emergence of new organizational
forms and concepts and forms of do it yourself in organizations which involve creative use of
resources to deal with a problem part 2 managing inappropriateness deals with some unusual
situations managing global imbalances that require cooperation and commitment from all
countries and one of the most important contemporary phenomena misrepresentation or radical
distortion of reality part 3 issues in strategic management focuses on the relationships of
board of directors attributes conflict and shared mental models to board effectiveness
controlling ceo compensation through an independent board of directors and ecologically
responsive behavior of corporate actors the final part entrepreneurship and behavior in
organizations concentrates with an opportunity based approach to the theory and research in
entrepreneurial discovery research a study of the moderating effects of goal commitment task
feedback and reward for competence on the relationship between work overload and creativity
and guidelines to managers for the diagnosis of the spiritual health and intervention to
enhance spirituality at work this volume will be of interest to corporate libraries advanced
students in management and administration economists and labor studies specialists it is the



official publication of the center for advanced studies in management
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